
 

Researchers at Nottingham Trent University are undertaking 
research to investigate people’s experience of seeking help for an 

eating disorder in Ireland. This research is being conducted on 
behalf of Bodywhys, The Eating Disorders Association of Ireland 

and is funded by the HSE’s National Office for Suicide Prevention. 
 

You will be able to take part in our anonymous online 
survey if: 
 

• You are over 18 and are living with, or recovered from, 
an eating disorder  

 • You are a carer/parent of someone living with an eating 
disorder (if you are a carer/parent of someone under 
18, you can also take part) 

  • You have experienced any type of care or support 
relating to an eating disorder in the Republic of Ireland 

 

  
If you have any questions or would like more information 
about the research, please feel free to contact the team 

leader Dr Niamh McNamara at niamh.mcnamara@ntu.ac.uk  
 

To access the CARER survey, please click 
https://ntupsychology.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cBKp
w2tELjTvfMh  
 
To access the SERVICE USER survey, please click 
https://ntupsychology.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_d5qB
t8YYLvzJrff 
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